
Safeguarding 
Safeguarding Responsibilities 

The PCC of St Luke's, Grayshott is committed to the safeguarding, care and 
nurture of the vulnerable within our church community, and also to 
encouraging an environment where all people, especially those who may be 
vulnerable, are able to worship and pursue their faith journey in a safe way.  

We are also committed to the implementation of the Diocese of Guildford 
Safeguarding Policy and Procedures. 

Every year the PCC will review and adopt the Church of England Safeguarding 
Policies, displaying a copy of the signed statement in a prominent position in 
the churches. You can view this policy here. 

Our appointed Safeguarding Officer is Angela Haine, and our PCC 
Safeguarding Lead is Anna Finey.  If you have any Safeguarding concerns 
whatsoever please email Angela Here. 

**************************** 

If you have been a victim of church related abuse, the Diocese of Guildford are 
encouraging people to come forward.  They issued the attached Press Release 
in November 2020.  This details the person to contact if you have any 
information or would like to make a disclosure.

 

https://docs-eu.livesiteadmin.com/d247c06e-6cb1-49a5-a87e-88ea277dfb08/cofe-policy-statement.pdf
https://docs-eu.livesiteadmin.com/d247c06e-6cb1-49a5-a87e-88ea277dfb08/cofe-policy-statement.pdf
https://docs-eu.livesiteadmin.com/d247c06e-6cb1-49a5-a87e-88ea277dfb08/parish-safeguarding-policy-2018-19-v0.2-signed.pdf
mailto:angelahaine@aol.com?subject=Website%20Safeguarding%20Enquiry
https://docs-eu.livesiteadmin.com/d247c06e-6cb1-49a5-a87e-88ea277dfb08/pcr2-article-for-websites.docx

